
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: Year 10 Star Pupils Parental Meeting 

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting the school in ensuring a smooth start to the new 

academic year. The term has started extremely well, and pupils have reintegrated really well. 

At the end of last year, based on the end of year exams, your son has been identified as a Star Pupil in English and/or 

Maths. As part of the next steps, and to offer a more detailed explanation to support with your understanding, a 

compulsory face-to-face meeting has been organised for parents/ carers to explain what this means and how to best 

help your son. 

The meeting will take place at school on: 

Monday 18th September at 5.15pm @ TIBHS in the Reflection Hall 

The meeting will approximately take 30 minutes and it is imperative you attend. A register will be taken on the evening. 

If you wish to bring your son along to the event, then that is perfectly acceptable. However, it is not essential, and you 

may come alone. If you feel that the message will be better received by your son when a member of staff shares the 

important messages, please bring him along.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you for all your support, continue to stay safe and I look forward to seeing you next Monday.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 


